
 

 

Guidelines for Travel North of 53 

Effective May 13th, 2020 

In the event, that community members must travel for the following reasons 

they will be given a pass and sign the travel agreement form. 

Essential travel means: (this is on-going and on as needed basis) 

- Dental appointments, optometrist, vehicle maintenance including drop off or pick up for 

repairs, medical appointments, other situations. 

 

Day trips (12 hour) to Thompson for general purposes- passes will be given out 

for Friday May 15, Saturday May 16, or Sunday May 19, 2020; 

Weekend travel is allowed North of 53, excluding Flin Flon and The Pas (an 

exception will be made for those who have child visitation) with passes; 

NHCN members and other family relations will be welcome to come into the 

community to visit for the long weekend; passes will be provided to the host 

family; 

In the event that a COVID-19 case occurs in the North of 53 no travel will be 

allowed and the road will be closed and open only for essential supplies to be 

delivered to the community.  

 

People who travel for these reasons will also have to call Public Health to provide their names 

for self-monitoring at (204) 359-8922 at extensions 353 for Adelaide Duncan, 354 for Kendra 

Simpson and 355 for Amber Paupanekis. Alternate Cell #204-301-0386. 

- If you do not call that number within 4 days of your return your name will be placed on 

the self-isolation list and you will not be allowed in any public place. 

- People who have violated the terms in previous trips will not be given passes. 


